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Dear Parents/Carers – Year 4 
 

 

 

On Monday 25th September at 2:30pm, we are holding a meeting for all parents/carers of children in 

year 4 in order to introduce the expectations for the national multiplication check that all pupils in year 

4 must take in June. 
 

 

It would be really beneficial if each child has someone who can either attend the meeting, or someone 

who can pass on information to you if you cannot make it.  I will aim to speak for only approximately 15 

minutes, with an opportunity afterwards for you to have a go at an example multiplication check so you 

can understand what the experience will be like. 

 

 

The meeting will finish in time for you to collect your children from outside their classrooms as usual. 
 

I look forward to seeing you all next Monday. 
 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Willoughby  
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